
Wet Season Soil Evaluations Started January 4, 2021 Attention Property Owners, Surveyors/Engineers, 
and Septic Contractors:  

The Worcester County Department of Environmental Programs will begin setting up properties that 
have applied for seasonal soil evaluations in January of 2021. As stated on the applications, they were 
due 12/31/20 and we are no longer taking any additional requests for the 2021 testing season. The 
department’s Environmental Programs Division staff conduct soil evaluations for the construction of 
residential and commercial septic systems. Staff will also begin to read water tables for the properties 
being evaluated this wet season as well as the county monitoring well network and will share the county 
network readings with state officials and private soils consultants. 


